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The MHS Design Team consisting of students, parents, and school and
district staff, with guidance of the Chasse Building Team and EMC2

Architects, have been hard at work developing the new Mountainside High
School campus design.  Above is the proposed design, consisting of two
academic wings, media center, cafeteria, and gym.  Keep informed on all

building updates in future MHS newsletters and announcements! 

https://mhs.nadaburgsd.org/
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Oct. 3                 College Gear Day
Oct. 5                 Picture Retake Day
Oct. 6                 MHS Parent/Teacher Conferences
Oct. 10-13          Fall Break
Oct. 17-20          Homecoming Spirit Week
Nov. 10              Veterans Day - No School  
Nov. 23-24         Thanksgiving Break - No School         
Dec. 21-22          Final Exams - MHS Half-Days
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Please contact MHS's front office should your student be absent
at 623-388-2111 or you can email Mrs. Jasmin at
cbedoy@nadaburgsd.org. Please be sure to provide your name,
relation to student, first/last name of the student, reason for
absence, and how long student will be absent. Also, if your
student is late, we ask that they please sign in at the district
office.

One ticket per student. Tickets are
nonrefundable/nontransferable. Dance is
from 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm on October 22nd.
Doors open at 5:45 pm; no re-entry and no
entry after 6:45 pm. No outside
bags/containers are allowed in any way.
Dress is semi-formal. Ticket and student ID
are required at the gate. Please bring your
printed receipt.

Student Portraits

ABSENT?

Grad's Photography

Order your student's school portrait 
HERE

If you missed Picture Day, 
Picture Retake Day will be held on Weds.

October 5th
All photography services are provided by Grad's photography

Student safety is a priority at MHS. To help ensure student
safety, MHS is a closed campus meaning ingress and egress of
the campus are limited to the student drop-off/pick-up gate each
morning and afternoon.  Once school begins, all students and
visitors must check in through the district office.  Thank you in
advance for helping us keep the campus secure.   

MHS is a Closed Campus

Student Ids
Student ID badges were issued to in-person learning
students on August 17th.  As an important element to
school safety, students are expected to have their
student IDs with them while on campus during the
school day and at school events.  Student IDs can also
help students take advantage of discounted admission
fees to school events, like athletic competitions.     


Guest passes will be available for student
pickup on September 26th and are due to Ms.
Paine's office no later than October 17th for
approval.  Incomplete, illegible, or late forms
will not be accepted, no exceptions.  High
school students only will be permitted as
guests, and all guest must attend with the MHS
student submitting for approval.  Guest passes
are not valid until approved by MHS
administration, therefore guest tickets may not
be purchased without approval form.

Guest Passes

https://mhs.nadaburgsd.org/
https://www.gradphotonetwork.com/Schools/QPPlus/SearchNames.aspx?EventID=2198235&AccountNumber=40186

